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Read all about it!   
 June Social Potluck:  

Bring an Eat and a Seat!  

Page 2 

 Election of New 

Officers:  See the 

nominations  Page 2 

 Summer Reading 

Programs for Adults, 

Teens, & Children--SEE 

ATTACHED 

BROCHURE                  

and Page 2 

 So You Always Wanted 

to be a Tutor???  

Perhaps your interest 

can change a life!  

Angela Lawrence 

explains on Page 3 

 Annie Walshak Wins 

Library Card Design 

Competition!  Page 3 

 It’s Time to Re-up (and 

we don’t mean with 

Uncle Sam…)Page 4 

 Leonardo Colafelice in 

concert at MCC on June 

13th Page 4 

 Volunteers needed—

Page 4 

Greetings from the President 

It’s a common lament….Where did the time go???  June 

has arrived…already!!  And Friends are reflecting on a 

wonderful year of accomplishments, and looking forward 

to even bigger and better ones. 

 

The Sherrills Ford-Terrell Branch Library Grand Opening 

was amazing, and librarian Jennifer Patterson has been 

running on all burners since day one with programs to 

interest all ages. And our beautiful electronic sign invites 

everyone to Library and FOL events.  SFTFOL activities 

and programs included a renowned Ragtime Pianist, Fall Fest for area children, 

annual Wreath Fundraiser, Christmas tree lighting event, Holiday Social and 

book exchange, ongoing foyer Book Bonanza, Gift Basket fundraising, 

Saturday Spanish Classes for children, discussion program with Maiden High 

School theater students about their controversial play selection, special funding 

for library programs, a Community Read discussion program, a local author 

visit, a presentation about a Tutoring Program, funding for an expanded library 

Summer Reading Program (more about that later), continuing our signature 

Literacy Project at SF and Catawba Elementary Schools, and the continuing 

research into ways to enhance the outside area of the library. 

 

But of course, none of the above could happen without a host of dedicated 

volunteers!  SFTFOL members can choose be at the forefront of program 

development, or can take charge of one event, or can select to assist at a 

particular event, and of course, we can promote our literacy initiatives by  

continuing our yearly membership, and sharing our newsletters with non-

members. 

 

A separate attachment has been sent along with this newsletter describing the 

Library’s extensive Summer Reading Program for adults, teens, and children.  

Please consider helping the staff at any of these events; just call the library and 

let them know.  And feel free to contact me if you have any ideas for Fall Fest 

or for programs so we can plan next year’s events over the summer. 

 

Thank you all for a great 2014-2015 year!! See you at the June Social Potluck!! 

Ellen, ejdewey@gmail.com 

Friends of the 

Sherrills Ford-Terrell 

Library 

June, 2015 

SAIL AWAY ON YOUR 

IMAGINATION! 

HOW IT ALL STARTS... 



PAGE 2 

PAGE 2 

ESCAPE THE ORDINARY!  is our summer reading program for adults! 

 

ESCAPE YOUR BACKYARD :  TERRARIUMS  

  ESCAPE YOUR MIND :  PATRIOTIC CRAFT 

   ESCAPE YOUR LIFE :  EXCHANGE BOOK RECOMMENDATIONS 

    ESCAPE YOUR DINNER :  RECIPE EXCHANGE AND TASTINGS 

Some programs require advance registrationðfor details and dates, see attached flyer. 

and while we’re on the subject…(we are???)… perhaps there will be enough “like minds” at the book-idea 

exchange to start a new book club… 

+++++PLUS+++++ 

BINGO for adultsðpick up your card at the library and start reading!!!  

June Social Potluck 

June 16th, 6:30PM, at the Library 

Bring a chair and a dish to share 

Chicken, drinks, and serving needs will be provided. 

We will elect officers for 2015-2016 

 

 

Nominations for SFTFOL 2015-16 Officers: 

President – Ellen Dewey 

VP- Joanie Gardner 

Treasurer- Jan Harrison 

Secretary – Carol Meyer 

Pow!   Whamm!    For the Teens:    UNMASK!   Zap!  

Bam! 

Pixton  Comic Strip Wallets  Marvel Movie Marathon  StoryBird 

 Superhero Jeopardy  Villain Masks   Maleficent Party 

Every Hero Has a Story  

τς-Our Summer Reading Program for ChildrenτPLEASE see the attached summary for the programττ

ττττour most exciting everτττfeaturing everything from:  

ANIMAL HEROES to  

  A VISIT FROM A NAVY SEAL to a  

    SUPERHERO BOOTCAMP to a  

      LIBRARY LOCKDOWN PARTY!!!! 

Far too many events to list here, and the program is ready to BEGIN!!! 
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Reading Tutors 

Needed for Sherrills 

Ford-Terrell Area 

Angela Lawrence, Executive 

Director of the Patrick Beaver 

Learning Resource Center, was 

the speaker for the May Friends 

meeting.  She gave a very 

informative presentation on the 

future impact of poor reading 

skills in 3rd graders.  This not only 

affects how they perform in 

school but their prospects for the future when they leave school.  This is a 

local issue as well as a national one; in the Catawba County school system 

40% of 3rd graders were below or well below grade level.   

Some of these students live in the Sherrills Ford Terrell area and could use 

your help.  The Augustine Literacy Project, sponsored by the Patrick Beaver 

Learning Resource Center, provides training for tutors, identifies a student 

that would benefit from tutoring but cannot afford it and then puts the two 

of you together.  You would then work with the student for at least 60 hours 

during the school year. 

So if you would be willing to give some of your time to a student to not only 
improve their reading skills but boost their confidence and help them succeed  
in school, contact Angela Lawrence at angela@patrickbeaverlrc.org or call 
828-624-2012. 

Annie Walshakôs Design to be Featured on Special Summer Reading Library Cards!   
 

The Catawba County Library asked for a design incorporating the 2015 Summer Reading theme, ñEvery hero has a 
story,ò  and over fifty students submitted their original artwork for a chance at having their design featured on the 
front of the special library card.  ñWe were overwhelmed by the level of enthusiasm and talent and are excited 

about sharing that enthusiasm with the community,ò said Library Director Suzanne White.   

 

The judges selected the design of fourteen-year-old Annie Walshak, who was presented with a bookmark and a 
Barnes & Noble gift card.  White commented that ñWalshakôs design evokes the imagination and wonder that we 
think are really special about coming to the library.ò  Walshakôs artwork will be on display in the Main Libraryôs cir-

culation area throughout the 2015 Summer Reading program. 

 

Patrons under the age of eighteen will get the new super-hero-themed library card when they sign up for the 2015 

summer reading program, which will began with registration at all seven library locations on Tuesday, May 26th.  

 

For more about  County-wide library programs, including at Sherrills  Ford-Terrell, visit 

http://www.catawbacountync.gov/library/Newsletter.pdf 

mailto:angela@patrickbeaverlrc.org
C:/Users/Ellen/Documents/Mom/Library
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Leonardo Colafelice in concert at Mitchell Comm. College June 13th  

 

On June 13th, the internationally-renowned concert pianist Leonardo Colafelice will perform at our own 
Mitchell Community College, on our own new Steinway concert grand in Shearer Hall.  This unique op-
portunity to hear a world-class performer on a world-class piano has been made possible by Bill Warren 
(Got Talent Productions), owner of Shops Up Front in Statesville. 

  Upon hearing that Mr. Colafelice would be coming to our area as a guest artist at the June 2015 South-
eastern Piano Festival in Columbia SC, Warren arranged the performance, which is sponsored by 
Mitchell Community College, the Iredell Arts Council, Trinity Episcopal Church, and private donors.   

The concert will begin at 7:00 p.m. in Shearer Hall (which seats only 300), at Mitchell Community Col-
lege, and tickets are $20 for adults, $10 for students, and may be obtained at Shops Up Front, 1109 
West Front Street, Statesville (704-873-2056).   

Leonardo Colafelice, at 19 years-old, is already on concert stages throughout the world and will be a 
guest artist in a competition attended by pianists his own age and olderτa rare juxtaposition.  Colafe-
lice has won first-prize in over sixty competitions, among which are the Gina Bachauer Young Artists In-
ternational, the Yamaha USASU International, the International Fryderyk Chopin Piano Competition for 
Young Artists, and the Eastman Young Artists International. 

Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library Membership Form  

 

Please enclose a check for your membership for the July 1, 2015-June 30, 2016 year.  Please choose your 

membership level and choose New or Renewal.  Thank you. 

 

______$  10 Family Membership  ______  New Membership   (please fill out all of below)         

______$  50 Sponsor Level 

______$100   Patron Level   ______  Renewal Membership (please fill out all of below) 

 

______$ ____ Other 

 

Make your check out to:  Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library   

 

Name ________________________________________________________________ 

Address  _______________________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________  Zip __________________ 

Phone  ________________________ E-mail ______________________________________ 

 

Drop off at the library, or mail to:   Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 

       9154 Sherrills Ford Road 

       Sherrills Ford, NC  28682 

Yes, itõs that time again! 
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SF-TFOL Volunteer Opportunities: 

Hardscape Committee:  Pursue ideas for a hardscape/patio area to enhance the library grounds 
Fall Fest Games Committee:  Research and create easy new games for children 
Interest Group Leaders:  Anyone interested in starting a book club, or other interest groups to be 
sponsored by FOL, please contact Ellen Dewey with your ideas!  Send your ideas to ejdewey@gmail.com  

Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 2014-2015   

Officers      Board of Directors 

Ellen Dewey, President     Mrs. Jennie Connor 

Joanie Gardner, Vice President    Mrs. Martha Nemechek    

Carol Meyer, Secretary     Mr. Tony Stutts    

Jan Harrison, Treasurer          

  

Membership:  Gail Gray    Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 

bŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΥ  WƻȅŎŜ hΩbŜŀƭ    9154 Sherrills Ford Road,  

Webmaster:  Brenda Mickelson   Terrell NC. 28682    828-466-6827 

       http://sherrillsfordfriendsofthelibrary.org 

Librarian: Jennifer Patterson      

Library Services Specialists: Kayla Lavigne and Ede Murray-Escuder 

Library Assistant: Kelli Goodwin,  Jenny Meeseree, Steve Yang 

Newsletter Submissions:  Please e-mail news and photo submissions, and community announcements ǘƻ WƻȅŎŜ hΩbŜŀƭΣ ƴŜǿǎπ

letter editor, by the fourth Tuesday of the month:  joyceoneal417@gmail.com  Photos of children must have written parent/

guardian consent for publication to the newsletter and website. 

Probus Club Meeting on June 16th 

Bernie Mann, owner and publisher of Our State magazine, will be the featured speaker at the June 
16 meeting of the Probus Club of Lake Norman. All retired business and professional people are in-
vited to this Probus Club meeting, which starts with fellowship at 10 a.m. and the speaker at 10:30 
a.m. The meeting is held at the Berea Baptist Church (1015 River Highway; Hwy 150, just west of 
Perth Road, Mooresville). 

mailto:ejdewey@gmail.com
http://sherrillsfordfriendsofthelibrary.org/
file:///C:/Users/Joyce/Downloads/joyceoneal417@gmail.com

